
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission’s 
Participant Funding Program

Recipient Survey

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) welcomes public participation whenever possible. You have 
received funding through the Participant Funding Program of the CNSC. We are always interested in improving 
our program efficiency and would like to hear from you about how we’ve done.

Please take a few minutes and fill out this survey and return it to us either via:

Email:  pfp@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca
Fax:  613-992-3570
Regular mail:  P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
 280 Slater Street 
 Ottawa, Ontario 
 K1P 5S9

1 How did you hear about the Participant Funding Program (PFP)?

Direct contact with CNSC Word of mouth 

Interest in subject matter Other, please specify 

NA

CNSC website 

2 If you had not received PFP assistance, would you have been able to participate in 
the proceedings? 

Yes Somewhat/partially

Please explain:

No Don’t know NA
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3 Was your application processed in time to enable you to prepare effectively for your 
involvement in the CNSC proceedings?

Yes No

Please comment:

4 Do you feel the Commission heard your concerns as shown through the Intervention you 
prepared and through your oral submission at the hearing? 

Please comment:

5 Were the materials provided (Funding Application form, PFP Guide, Final Financial Report, 
web site etc) useful? 

Please comment:

6 Please share any other comments about our program so we can make it more effective 
and efficient.

Thank you for your time!


	1a: Off
	1 other specify: 
	2a: Off
	2 explain: 
	3a: Off
	3 comment: 
	4 comment: 
	5 comment: 
	6 comment: 


